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November 20, 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardians, 

In St. David Unified School District #21, your child’s safety and well-being is always our top priority 

and we want to always maintain open, honest and timely communication with you. If ever there is an 

imminent threat to your child, we would take immediate and necessary precautions, and we would 

inform you immediately. 

While we do not have any threats to our community, we want you to be aware that Cochise County 

Sheriff’s Department was notified about a suspicious vehicle in the vicinity of one of the school bus 

stop(s) on November 19, 2019. As we have determined that we will not allow this event to become a 

threat to the campus, we are asking for your support in the following request(s): 

1. We ask that parents are present to pick-up their children from their designated 

bus stops at the appropriate time(s).  

*Please see route schedule if you are not sure of the drop off time and then allow for 

a 5-10 minute window prior to and after scheduled time for the bus to arrive. 

2. If you are unable to pick up the student(s), please inform the office of a designated 

individual who will support you in receiving your child from the bus stop. 

3. If you do not pick up your child from the stop or have not designated someone, 

your child will be returned to the school and will await your arrival to pick them up. 

4. Please minimize any drop-off changes (emergency only) and notify the school well 

in advance of any such changes. 

 5. If your student is a walker, please inform us immediately if there is ever any 

concern about your child’s travels home. 

We are constantly working with law enforcement officials to ensure that any situation that we determine 

could pose a threat to our school community is addressed and resolved. I recommend that you use this 

information to talk with your child about “Stranger Danger” and the school will support your 

conversation. 

We plan to hold a “Stranger Danger” assembly at the weekly elementary school morning assembly on 

Friday, November 22, 2019. 

Thank you for your support of St. David Unified School District #21. 

 
 

Dr. Arleen M. Kennedy 

Superintendent, St. David Unified School District #21 

 


